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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Singapore.
Montenegro recognizes the commitment of the Government to advance the protection and promotion of human rights. We welcome the recent legislative reforms undertaken to better protect women and girls from domestic violence. As well as streamlining the child-oriented policies. 
Montenegro notes Singapore's actions to counter the pandemic and to build a more resilient post-COVID society, also through the setting up the Emerging Stronger Taskforce.  
Montenegro recommends to Singapore:

1) To abolish the sentence of life imprisonment for children under the age of 18.
2) To establish adequate and coordinated mechanisms to identify and protect child victims of trafficking and sexual exploitation.

We wish Singapore a successful UPR cycle.

Thank you.  
